First Steamship Company, Limited.

7th Foor, No.42, Hsu Chang Street,
Taipei, Taiwan,

May 27, 1965
Ref, No,4/20-C

Mr, Henry T.M. Tan,
Surveyors to Lloyd's Register of Shipping
Taipei.

s.s. "EVER HAPPINESS"

Dear Mr, Tan:

As your records will indicate, the international load line certificate
for the subject vessel will be due on June 30, 1965. The vessel, which
was originally expected to return to Taiwan for inspection before the

expiration of the said certificate, is presdntly at Colombo waiting for
berth due to serious port congestion and is not expected to leave there
until end of June. Consequently, as it now appears, the vessels will
not return to Taiwan befare middle of August as the vessel will have

to call at Mormugao to 1lift a shipment of ore after completion of
discharge at Colombo.

In view of the situation in which the vessel has been placed, we hereby
solicit your kind consideration to extend the above Load Line Certificate
to the end of August in order to enable the vessel to complete her
present employments and return to Taiwan for inspection.

Your attention and approval will be greatly appreciated.

Yours faithfully,
FIRST STEAMSHIP COMPANY, LIMITED.

oGD. SiC.0HY -
General Manager




